
Cargenbridge School Updates and information 
22nd September 2023 

Email Address: 
gw08officecargenbrid@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Blog Address: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/ 

Mrs Watson says….   
Communication between home and school is vital. We are still waiting to hear about a replacement for class do-
jo. We use text messaging as a way to keep in touch with you. This has a cost to the school. Some of you use 
the Groupcall Xpressions App. This has no cost to the school so we would like to encourage everyone to download 
this and use this to receive messages from us. If you need more information about downloading this see the at-

tachment to this newsletter.  

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 
Tel. No. 

01387 273550 

Thank you to all those who came along to our Open Evening 
last night. We hope you found it useful.  

Congratulations to our Junior Road Safety Officers Farrah and 
Zane for being chosen. We look forward to working with you. 

 

Our Pupil Council has also been chosen. Our members are …. 
Matthew, Beth, Bethan, Noah, Marcus, Jenna, Pippa, Maisie 

and Ava.  We look forward to working with you too.  

Industrial Action 
As advised today the school and nursery will be closed to pupils on 

26th, 27th and 28th September due to Industr ial Action.  We  
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause to you.  Teachers are 
still issuing homework for next week which can be done during this 
time and there will be some other ideas of activities issued on Mon-

day which your child can do if they wish.  

Some Term Dates so far ….please keep these safe. Any 
new dates will be added in red  

25th September CPA AGM 
27th September P6 and P7 Road Relay after school - 
cancelled, to be rescheduled 
3rd October Hockey Festival after school P4 and P5  
11th October P6 and P7 NWCC Transition Visit 1.45 
now cancelled as P7 have Operation Safety on this day.  
13th October Holidays 
30th October Return to school  

Events next week 
Due to the school being closed over the 3 days next week. 

The following have had to be cancelled…. 
School Photographer - rebooked for 20th November 

NWCC Transition Visit  
Goldielea Visit 

Road Relay P6 and P7 
New dates will be arranged 

Mrs C’s donation to the school 
We are pleased to inform you that Mrs C raised £1280 for the 
school. What a tremendous amount and thank you to every-

one who donated. £280 has been given to the Nursery to 
spend accordingly and the £1000 has been divided amongst 
each class. Each class has been given £180 to spend on re-

sources for FUN 31. The children along with their teachers will 
choose what they would like. Also £100 will be given to Ms 

Gorard and the Learning Assistants to spend. The children will 
love spending this and we are looking forward to seeing them 

have fun with these new resources. Thanks again Mrs C!! 

Harvest Bags/Harvest Drive  
Please see in the mail drop a letter about donating items for 
our harvest bags and Foodbank. Please also nominate local 

people in the Community to receive one of our Harvest 
Bags.  

Wider Achievement Assembly 
On Monday 25th September we will have our first Wider 
Achievement Assembly of the year. This is when children 

can share with the school at our assembly any out of school 
achievements they have, such as certificates for after 

school clubs, trophies or medals won or moving up a level in 
swimming for example. Medals, trophies and certificates 

can be brought into school on Monday to show.      

Term dates - apologies some of the dates were written into 
term dates wrong. They were marked as October instead of 

September!  

Mobile Phones 
Just a reminder that children should not bring mobile 

phones into school unless your child really needs them after 
school. If this is the case please remind your child that they 

should not be on these in the playground before 9am and 
they must hand these over to the teacher for safe keeping 

until the end of the day.   

P7 Information  
P7 should receive a letter today in the maildrop about ordering 
leavers hoodies. We are organising this earlier this year so that 
the children can wear them longer.  Please return the form as 

soon as you can.  
They will also receive a letter about Operation Safety on the 

11th October. This is always a fun day for them.  

CPA AGM 

We hope to see you all on Monday 25th at the AGM.  

Come along and find out what has been happening this 

year and help plan how we move forward.  

P2 and P3 Team GamesAfter School Club 
The club for P2 and P3 children starts on Monday 25th.  
Everyone who has a place has been notified of this. The 
children will enjoy this. Children should be collected at 

4pm from the front door.   
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